

Cameron Hall-o-Ween Meeting 09/09/2021

Attendance

- Will Jacquet (UniSFA)
- Grace Fowler (UCC)
- Alex Barker (UCC)
- Clare Boon (Panto)
- Nina McManus-James (Unigames)
- Liam Mckay (Panto)

Apologies

- Vikrum Sithambaram (Unigames)

Absent

- Jazz White (UniSFA)

Start Time

- 15.16

Appointment of Positions

Nominations for Chair

- Will nominates himself for Chair.
- Grace nominates herself for Chair.
 - Will becomes Chair.
 - Unanimous.

Nominations for Minute Taker

- Will nominates Grace for Minute Taker.
- Alex votes himself for Minute Taker.
 - Grace becomes Minute Taker.
 - Unanimous.

Nominations for Action Items

- Will nominates himself for Action Person.
- Nina nominates herself for Action Person.
 - Nina becomes Action Person.
 - Unanimous.

Discussions of Last Year's Event

- Held in CCZ past years, free and easy to decorate.
- Did pizza run have way through the night.
- Have had alcohol incidents in the past.
- Need to get on the budget and make sure we don't do it after the event.
- Held sometime in the week before or after Halloween.

Confirmation we are running the event

- We think it's feasible at this time.
- Will decide full feasibility next week when we vote on a venue.

Subcommittee Regulations

- All committees involved have approved the August 2018 Subcommittee Regulations this year.
 - Representatives of all clubs acknowledge this.

Which Clubs are running this event?

- UWASCA is interested.
 - If they told us their interest a few weeks before it would be fine if they join.

Location and Time

- Will run it the week after exams finish, 15th-21 November.
- Panto is planning on running s Birthday event on the 18th.
- Joint camp is on the 19th.
- Should run it on the Sunday, Monday or Tuesday.
 - Panto might need time to set up on Wednesday.
- If we advertise it as end of exams, should do it on Saturday evening, Sunday or Monday.
 - Vote Sunday
 - 5 for including Liam
 - Vote for Monday
 - Vote for Tuesday
 - 1 vote for

Venues

- CCZ
 - Need to supply our own alcohol.
- Tav
 - Costs \$440

- Need to have a high turnout.
- Jazz has suggested
 - <http://www.maisonwestperth.com.au/>
 - <https://www.tagvenue.com/au/rooms/west-perth/26372/maison/exclusive-hire>
- Will think about more venues and vote about it next week.
- ACTION EVERYONE To: Research about venues we can use.

Time

- Should have a venue in mind before thinking about a time.
- How many people do we think would come?
 - Around 30 people last year?
 - Max amount of people, 50
- ACTION Liam to: Work on the budget with help from people if he needs it.

RSA's

- Who has their RSA or is planning on getting it?
- Clare has one.
- Jazz and Grace are planning to get theirs.
- A couple people on the Unigames, UniSFA and UCC committee have their RSA's.
- ACTION Clare To: Ask her committee who has their RSA and is planning on attending the event.
- Liam arrives at 3.47

First Aid

- Nina has her first aid.

EMP

- Need a venue before we can do this.

Advertising

- Grace would be interested in making a poster.

Events

General Business

Action Items

Everyone

- Research about venues we can use.

Liam

- Work on the budget with help from people if he needs it.

Clare

- Ask her committee who has their RSA and is planning on attending the event.

Next Meeting Time

- Need to do another when is good to figure out available times.

Meeting Ended

- 15.53